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DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS    ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT 

 

 

 

PRESS  RELEASE - UPDATE 
 

 
Date:   February 11, 2020 

 
From:  Easton Department of Public Works  

 
Subject: SOUTH PARK AVE BRIDGE CONSTRUCTION UPDATE- adjacent to 

Buck Hill 

 
Work continues on the replacement of South Park Ave Bridge # 04211. The deck 

beams were set in place Tuesday February 4th. The contractor is continuing with the 
concrete work as weather permits. Our hope is to have the bridge work completed 

and open to traffic in Spring 2020. 
 

If you have any questions, please call Easton Public Works Dept. at (203) 268-
0714. 

 
   

 
 

  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

TOWN OF EASTON 
15 WESTPORT ROAD 

EASTON, CT  06612 

TELEPHONE (203) 268-0714 – FAX (203) 261-7915 

 
Email address: eastondpw@eastonct.gov 


